From: Judith Valente

To: Woodruff, Aargn
Subject: Re: emall I recelved on traffic stop video
Date: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 3:38:51 PM

I appreciate your response. However, you apparently did not redact the information enough so that
I am not receiving harassing emails,

Additionally, I specifically told you in March | would not at that time file a complaint. You seem
to imply that a "pending" complaint or action is the reason the video is still in the system. |
thought at that time that was the end of this matter, but apparently it is only the beginning,

Many others, my husband included, who served as both a prosecutor and judge and has seen the
video, would look at that video and say your officer over-reacted when he decided to push me and
put his hands on me. I posed no threat at any time to him, and in fact, our interactions were quite
cordial until your officer became physical, Perhaps the new state's attorney would see things
differently than Jason Chambers did.

I'look forward to seeing you and speaking with tomorrow.

Sincerely,
Judith Valente



